
From: Kevin Morley  
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 12:31 PM 
To: Gatwick Airport <gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: New runway for Gatwick 
  
 
Good Morning 
You do realise that Gatwick doesn’t need another runway as it has never been close to being full, 
unlike Heathrow which is nearly always full but they have abandoned their plan to have an extra 
runway, mainly because they no longer need it but also because of environmental concerns. 
Gatwick want the Permission only so that they can sell at an increased price. 
Please reject their bogus application. 
Thanks 
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